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From: Nancy Hedley

To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Re.Docket #19-BSTD-03
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 3:08:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I urge you to adopt an all-electric code for new construction beginning in the 2022 code cycle. An incremental
approach is completely inadequate to address the public health and climate crises. We need you to act swiftly to
protect our health, safety, and climate and promote equity by ensuring that new buildings do not perpetuate the use
of fossil gas infrastructure.

Bill McKibben wisely notes that, when it comes to the climate crisis, “Winning slowly is the same as losing.” Let's
make these changes now so we can create a livable future.

Yours sincerely,
Nancy Hedley

Menlo Park, California, 94025, United States

This email was sent by Nancy Hedley via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol RFC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to
our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Nancy provided an email address
(nancylarocca@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Nancy Hedley at nancylarocca@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co

To learn more about web protocol RFC 3834 visit: https:/tools.ietf.org/html/rfc3834
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